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Congratulations to our TERM 3 PBL award winners!

We celebrated all of the hard work and achievements
of our wonderful students with a lemonade ice block,

music and a special PBL Award. 

WEEKS 8-10
HIGHLIGHTS

MS LEWIS IS HAVING A BABY

 TERM 3 PBL AWARD WINNERS

Happy last day Ms Lewis. We wish you all
the best. 

We can’t wait to meet your new bundle of
joy!

We have seen our Year 2 students really
thrive during the Intensive Swimming
Program! Everyone did so well. 

MILLIE’S
MUSINGS

Goodbye term three have a
wonderful holiday everyone

We are excited to explore the possibility
of starting a Training Band for our
students who will be in Years 3 - 6 in
2025. This will be an excellent opportunity
for them to learn and develop their
musical skills.



KB -      Kensley S, Ela L, Robert Q

1/2L -   Claudia D, Lila S

1/2DL - Billie W, Athena M

1/2R -   Pearl H, Willow B    

4/5J -   Jaxx D, Malakai R

5/6M -  Robert S, Khloe S
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P&C UPDATE

MERIT AWARD WINNERS
WEEK 10

Congratulations to this week’s award
winners! 

Today is our last day of Term 3. 

Term 3 resumes on 
Monday, 14 October.

We wish you a restful and enjoyable
break  

Thank you to everyone who kindly
donated baked goods for the election.

We raised $940 for the school!
 

Our Christmas Raffle is now open with
over $4,000 worth of prizes to be won

thanks for our very kind sponsors.
Tickets are from $5 and can be

purchased at msspandc.square.site


